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25 March 2024 
 
 
 
FOI 24/256 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, dated 13th March 2024, where you asked for 
information relating to MHRA staff networks for the years 2019/20, 2020/21, 
2021/22 and 2022/23: 
 

Please include the following information for the following years, 2019/20, 
2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23: 
 

• A list of all the staff networks at the organisation 
• Whether each network receives internal funding and, if so, how much 

(please express annually for the last four financial years)  
• How much FTE equivalent staff time each network is entitled to. For 

example, a staff network may have a chair who’s entitled to spend 10% of 
their working hours devoted to the network (please express annually for 
the last three financial years)  

• A list of events that each network has held in this financial year so far 
(April to the present day), including the title of the event, information on 
any guest speakers and the time of the event 

 
I am pleased to provide you with the information requested please see below. 
 

• List of all the staff networks at the organisation: 
 

- Disability and Neurodivergence Network 
- EU Nationals Network 
- Muslim network 
- Christian Group 
- Spectrum 



 

 
 

• MHRA Networks do not receive internal funding. 

• MHRA Networks are not entitled to FTE equivalent staff time. 

• No events have been held by any of the networks this financial year.  
 
If you have a query about the information provided, please reply to this email. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
Please bear in mind that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our 
handling of your request unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal 
review. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Human Resources Team 

Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency 

10 South Colonade, Canary Wharf, London, E14 4PU 

 

The Freedom of Information Act only entitles you access to information – the 
information supplied is subject to Crown copyright, and there are some restrictions 
on its re-use. For information on the reproduction or re-use of MHRA information, 
please visit https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-
information/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information.  
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